
 

For Local 8 Members at Low Income Housing Institute 
June 7, 2022 

   

Recommended Tentative Agreement Reached 
 
After nearly 7 months of hard work our Bargaining Team unanimously recommends a 
YES vote on the tentative agreement with LIHI!  
 
Our new contract includes: 

• A 6% COLA plus retroactive pay back to January 1, 2022. 
• Increased step anniversary raises to $0.25 and $0.50 for the 7-year anniversary.  
• New opportunity to job shadow for employees interested in applying for a new 

position. 
• Increased emergency pager pay to $25.00. 
• Increased dinner pay to $30.00. 
• Option to take Juneteenth holiday or President’s Day. 
• Improved holiday pay benefits for part time employees. 

And more! 
 
All members in good standing are eligible to vote. The full tentative agreement 
document will be emailed and available at https://www.opeiu8.org/ on Friday June 
10th. Voting will also be done online beginning at 9:00am on June 10th and will close on 
Wednesday June 15th. Informational meetings will be held via Zoom on June 13th and 
14th. The Zoom links to these informational meetings will be sent by email and 
available on the OPEIU 8 website on June 10th.  
 
Our Union Bargaining Team 
 

https://www.opeiu8.org/


Aprel Carter, Auburn Manor and White River Gardens;  
Dennis Johnson, Frye Apartments;  
Gerald Williams, TEMS 4;  
Brandon Ashfield-Whitfield, TEMS/Village at 6th and Orchard and  
Erin Adamson and Diane Arnold, Union Representatives. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Bargaining Team 
members or Diane or Shelby at diane-shelby@opeiu8.org  or 206- 
441-8880 ext. 115 or Erin Adamson at erin@opeiu8.org  or 206-
441-8808 ext. 105. 
 
Website Makeover 
 
The OPEIU Local 8 website has a new look!!! Please visit our new and improved 
website at www.opeiu8.org and find upcoming Union events, Union benefits, your 
Union contract, workplace updates, workplace information and much more.  
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